WOORE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING – AGENDA ITEM 6
Tree and Path Wardens’ Report 2018-19
Paths
Across the Parish, paths are in good order generally, although we have had a few minor issues with one or two routes into the Cheshire/Staffordshire borders. The PC and SCC asked us to investigate paths across Graves Farm and behind TT Pumps, we identified a few issues which Shropshire Outdoor Partnership, as the ROW office is now re-branded, are aware of.
Councillor Allison asked us for assistance with two walks, one in April for the Tennis Club, and one in June for the WI.
Questions were also raised via Councillor Allison about the state of a concrete path in the Churchyard, further investigations revealed it is not a public ROW, and so deemed a private matter.

Trees
[bookmark: _GoBack]Not much to report on the tree side, we were involved in choosing a suitable site on the Village Green for the WI to plant an Oak Tree to commemorate 100 years of Woore WI. Subsequently the WI had a re-think and decided to plant another English Native- a Field Maple, in November. A lovely choice of tree and will enhance the Green in years to come.
We are keeping an eye on the development plans for the field behind Woore Hall, with regards to our oldest village tree, the Beech opposite Snapes Bakery. We intend to ensure this tree and its already compromised root system is totally protected during and after proposed works.

Sally and Carol
Parish Path and Tree Wardens

